Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees.

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood

Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org.

This i1s an automated response, please do not reply to this email.

Contact Information

Neighborhood Council: Echo Park Neighborhood Council

Name: Nick Marcone

Phone Number:

Email: marcone.epnc@gmail.com

The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(12) Nay(0) Abstain(1) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0)
Date of NC Board Action: 11/23/2021

Type of NC Board Action: For

Impact Information

Date: 11/28/2021

Update to a Previous Input: No

Directed To: City Council and Committees

Council File Number: 14-1635-S10

Agenda Date:

[tem Number:

Summary: The Echo Park Neighborhood Council SUPPORTS this motion, which instructs the
Planning Department to draft a report proposing how the deficiencies in the City’s enforcement of
the Home Sharing Ordinance can be addressed.
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SECRETARY
Nick Marcone

NOVEMBER 28, 2021

In 2018 the Los Angeles City Council passed the Home Sharing Ordinance,
which prohibits the short-term rental of any unit of housing other than one’s
primary residence. This ordinance was necessary to undo the conversion of a
significant portion of the City's housing stock from long-term to short-term
rentals, which was exacerbating the City's affordable housing crisis.

However, since implementation, this ordinance has only been minimally
enforced. There are still many units which flagrantly violate the ordinance
listed on short-term rental platforms.

The Echo Park Neighborhood Council SUPPORTS this motion, which
instructs the Planning Department to draft a report proposing how the
deficiencies in the City's enforcement of the Home Sharing Ordinance can be
addressed.

RESOLUTION

On November 23, 2021, the EPNC Board of Governors held a Brown Act
noticed-meeting, at 7pm through zoom. With a quorum of 13 board members
present and vote count of 12 yeas, O nays, and 1 abstention, the Board resolved to
write a letter of support for the application as set forth above.

Respectfully,
Echo Park Neighborhood Council

Ul

Nick Marcone
Secretary, Echo Park Neighborhood Council




